

GITTY OF

December 18, 2014

Supervisor Steve Lavagnino, Chair Santa Barbara County Board of Supervisors 105 East Anapamu Street Santa Barbara, CA 93101

Subject: Summit View Annexation

Dear Supervisor Lavagnino:

At the Lompoc City Council meeting of December 16, 2014, the Council voted to form an ad-hoc committee comprised of two Council Members, Council Member Dirk Starbuck and me, and request the Board of Supervisors appoint its own ad-hoc committee of two Board Members, in hopes of the four of them meeting to discuss annexation and other land use issues to promote mutual understanding for policy positions.

Please contact me at (805)875-8212 to arrange a time to meet in order to discuss options to proceed.

Sincerely,

Bob Lingl Mayor

cc: Lompoc City Council

Patrick Wiemiller, City Administrator